
Thank you, Chair and members of the Senate 
Judiciary Committee, my name is Karen Krenz and I 
am asking that you please render a DO PASS on 
Senate Bill 2260. I reside in District 1 in Williston 
and mom of 3 boys, I was a teacher and counselor 
for combined 23 years in multiple districts. chair of 
the Moms for Liberty Williams County chapter, I as a 
parent we guide, protect and are responsible for our 
child until they are 18 years old and beyond. I 
expect rights as a parent to know if my children are 
being surveyed, having to conform to things that are 
not in line with my family values, conforming to 
opposite sex in bathrooms, being taught United 
Nations Sustainable Goals, obscenities in books and 
expect to have a right of input for choices that are 
being made for my children. The state of North 
Dakota should be clear in its respect for the 
fundamental right and responsibility of parents to be 
the primary directors of the upbringing, education, and care of their 
children without the unwelcome influence from 
activist educators and government overreach. 

Thank you for your consideration on this important 
issue and for your service to the state of North 
Dakota. 

Karen Krenz 



 


